RESOLUTION n°7
UNITAID Executive Board meeting
May 7 and 9, 2007
Gates foundation’s contribution to UNITAID
The Executive Board takes note of the proposed financial contribution by the Gates
Foundation to UNITAID and requests that UNITAID Secretariat further develop with the

Gates Foundation the terms of its commitment, which should be a multi-year allocation
of at least 10 million $ per year over 10 years.
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